
Eeeek! Hallowe’en is on the horizon 
and our school website has been 
invaded by a group of ghastly 
ghosts! We’re looking for the help 
of our prospective Year 6 students 
to track down these spooky souls... 
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ten? If you do, you could be in with 
the chance of winning a brand new 
Asus Chromebook, to help you 
with your learning when you join us 
next September!

The prize draw closes 11:59pm on 
31st October 2020. Full terms and 
conditions can be found on our 
website; details below.

Win an Asus
Chromebook C204

Entries
close on
31st Oct


